

Auckland DHB
Chief Executive's Office
Level 1
Building 37
Auckland City Hospital
PO Box 92189
Victoria Street West
Auckland 1142

Ph: (09) 630-9943 ext: 22342 Email: ailsac@adhb.govt.nz

1 November 2019

Antony Andrews

By email: fyi-request-11475-ab9d78a4@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Antony

Re Official Information Act Request – Bed numbers

I refer to your Official Information Act request dated 16 October 2019 requesting the following information.

Could you please provide the total number of beds at ADHB for year 2017, 2018 and 2019 (available). A similar data request for prior years was provided earlier which can be found on <a href="https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=7264&d=166m3fTwBFeDeSQCvCDOIjpuTbPf1kqkxpJmEpp_ew&u=https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=7264&d=166m3fTwBFeDeSQCvCDOIjpuTbPf1kqkxpJmEpp_ew&u=https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=7264&d=166m3fTwBFeDeSQCvCDOIjpuTbPf1kqkxpJmEpp_ew&u=https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=7264&d=166m3fTwBFeDeSQCvCDOIjpuTbPf1kqkxpJmEpp_ew&u=https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=7264&d=166m3fTwBFeDeSQCvCDOIjpuTbPf1kqkxpJmEpp_ew&u=https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=7264&d=166m3fTwBFeDeSQCvCDOIjpuTbPf1kqkxpJmEpp_ew&u=https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=7264&d=166m3fTwBFeDeSQCvCDOIjpuTbPf1kqkxpJmEpp_ew&u=https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=7264&d=166m3fTwBFeDeSQCvCDOIjpuTbPf1kqkxpJmEpp_ew&u=https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=7264&d=166m3fTwBFeDeSQCvCDOIjpuTbPf1kqkxpJmEpp_ew&u=https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=7264&d=166m3fTwBFeDeSQCvCDOIjpuTbPf1kqkxpJmEpp_ew&u=https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=7264&d=166m3fTwBFeDeSQCvCDOIjpuTbPf1kqkxpJmEpp_ew&u=https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=7264&d=166m3fTwBFeDeSQCvCDOIjpuTbPf1kqkxpJmEpp_ew&u=https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=7264&d=166m3fTwBFeDeSQCvCDOIjpuTbPf1kqkxpJmEpp_ew&u=https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=7264&d=166m3fTwBFeDeSQCvCDOIjpuTbPf1kqkxpJmEpp_ew&u=https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=7264&d=166m3fTwBFeDeSQCvCDOIJpuTbPf1kqkxpJmEpp_ew&u=https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=7264&d=166m3fTwBFeDeSQCvCDOIJpuTbPf1kqkxpJmEpp_ew&u=https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=7264&d=166m3fTwBFeDeSQCvCDOIJpuTbPf1kqkxpJmEpp_ew&u=https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=7264&d=166m3fTwBFeDeSQCvCDOIJpuTbPf1kqkxpJmEpp_ew&u=https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=7264&d=166m3fTwBFeDeSQCvCDOIJpuTbPf1kqkxpJmEpp_ew&u=https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=7264&d=166m3fTwBFeDeSQCvCDOIJpuTbPf1kqkxpJmEpp_ew&u=https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=7264&d=166m3fTwBFeDeSQCvCDOIJpuTbPf1kqkxpJmEpp_ew&u=https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=7264&d=166m3fTw

The Official Information Act requires that we advise you of our decision on your request no later than 20 working days after the day we received your request. Unfortunately, we are not able to meet that time frame. We are therefore writing to notify you that we require an extension of the time and will be able to supply the information you request on 20 November 2019.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request with us, including this decision, please feel free to contact insert details of contact person.

Yours faithfully

Ailsa Claire, OBE Chief Executive

augu